
Please join us for a candlelight vigil 
When: February 8, 2011, 5:00 p.m.

Where: Cary St. between Kroger & Martin’s stores

What changes have occurred for the Richmond 
community a year after locally owned Ukrops 
was sold to international food retailer Ahold?

Come share your story and lend support to those members of 
our community adversely impacted by this change. 


